
Senate Reference No. 20-12 

 

Question Time 

 

Earlier in the semester, there was discussion about the possibility of additional payments to LTLs 

to compensate them for additional unpaid work they did to prepare for teaching under Covid-

conditions and begin to address the fact that PFW LTLs are paid significantly less than the 

national average. Can we please have an update from the administration on the status of these 

payments? 

 

A. Livschiz 


